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Rene Marais

From: Simlindele Manqina
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 11:40 AM
To: PEOffice
Subject: Automated Covid-19 Screening at the gate at head office

Importance: High

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Albeit reduced, there is still a bottleneck in the morning at the main gate, at the head office. In order to speed-up 
the screening process at the gate, a tool has been provided to the CDC to do an honest self-screening at home (or at 
least before reaching the CDC main entrance)  
 
All are encouraged to utilise the Covid-19 questionnaire available on the link: 
http://intranet.coega.co.za/covidquestions 
 
Employees have to complete the questionnaire daily. To ensure employees do not have to retype the URL every time 
they complete the questionnaire, please create a shortcut with the bookmark link. 
 
Any queries on how to create a shortcut on your cell phone can be directed to Nelisa Mandla through MS Team or 
Skype. 
 
1) Link:  http://intranet.coega.co.za/covidquestions 
2) Provide login details when prompted. 
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3) Complete the covid-19 questionnaire 

 
4) QR code will be generated. 

 
5) Scan the QR code at the gate and take temperature 
 



2

 
3) Complete the covid-19 questionnaire 

 
4) QR code will be generated. 

 
5) Scan the QR code at the gate and take temperature 
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Regards  
 
IT 
 


